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June 4, 2019. 
 
Delivered by email 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700, PO Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
Attn: Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Registrar@oeb.ca 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

 
Re:  Request for Intervenor Status 
 Ontario Energy Board Application EB-2019-0007 
 Imperial Oil - Leave to Construct – Waterdown to Finch (“Project”) 
 

This letter serves to request that the Ontario Energy Board grant the Regional Municipality 
of Peel (“Region”) Intervenor status in order to be able to participate in the above-noted 
proceeding.  
 
As the proposed pipeline runs through the Region, the Region is directly affected by the 
Project. As such, the Region has a substantial interest in this application as it relates to 
construction and operation effects on Regional infrastructure, emergency management, and 
protecting the Region’s water, and amongst other concerns.  
 
The Region intends to collaborate with other municipalities to make a joint submission, and 
requests that it be circulated on all written evidence. The Region will not be seeking an 
award of costs. 
 
For the purposes of service and delivery of documents in the proceeding, please circulate 
the following individuals at the Region: 
 
Lyle LeDrew 
Program Manager 
Water and Wastewater Infrastructure Planning 
State of Good Repair, Regional Municipality of Peel 
10 Peel Centre Drive, Suite A, 6th Floor 
Brampton, Ontario  L6T 4B9 
905-791-7800 x7836 
Lyle.LeDrew@PeelRegion.ca 
 
And to its counsel: 
 
Rachel Godley J.D. LL.M. 
Legal Counsel, Municipal Law Group 
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The Regional Municipality of Peel 
10 Peel Centre Drive, Suite B, 6th Floor 
Brampton, ON  L6T 4B9 
905-791-7800 x7189 
Rachel.Godley@PeelRegion.ca 
 
All of which is respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Rachel Godley J.D. LL.M. 
 
Legal Counsel, Municipal Law Group 
The Regional Municipality of Peel 
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